
Senator Panfilo Lacson
Chair, Senate Committee on Public Order and Dangerous Drugs
Senate of the Philippines 
Rm. 518 & 17 (New Wing 5/F) 
GSIS Bldg., Financial Center, Diokno Blvd., Pasay City
THE PHILIPPINES
E-mail: ospml@yahoo.com 

Amsterdam, May 2017


Dear Senator,

I am writing to you to express my deep concern at the possible reintroduction of the death penalty in the Philippines. Your country is a State Party to the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights aiming at the abolition of the death penalty, which commits it not to reintroduce the death penalty. 

I therefore respectfully call on you to uphold Philippines’ good human rights record on the death penalty and oppose the Bill to reintroduce this punishment when it comes for your consideration. 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. 

I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,
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